
August 24, 2020 at 7:00pm. 

Present - Carrie Cooker, Eve Ermer, Fern Strong, Billie Smith, Mark Bomalaski, Lara 
Keenan, Vt Department of Libraries Consultant

Agenda:

Refining the draft for advertisement for library director.

Eve shared information gathered from Town Treasurer on benefits given to Tunbridge 
municipal employees to help determine what we can offer to new director as well as 
what the budget is for salary. Lara shared information on the salaries offered to 
applicants depending on degrees, etc. Also refined was wording for the ads regarding 
salary and benefits we can offer taking into account suggestions from Lara. The time 
line for posting advertisement shared again and discussed was where to advertise. 
Newspaper ads are too costly at this time.

Meeting adjourned at 8:09pm.

Next virtual working meeting - Monday August 31, 2020 at 7pm.


